
    

      

Research Project  

Coming to your home 
The University of Kent, in partnership with Brighton and Sussex 

Medical School and Sussex University, are conducting a study 

about the quality of life of care home residents. 

We are coming to your care home to see how care homes manage 

pain, anxiety and depression. We will also be talking to residents, 

family members and staff about residents’ quality of life and 

carrying out observations to help us better understand residents’ 

daily lives. 

If you are a resident or family member and are interested in taking 

part, please ask a member of staff for an information sheet about 

the study and a consent form to take part. 

Questions about the study 

If you have any questions about the study and you would like to 

speak to a member of the research team, you can contact us on: 

[removed for publication] 

Research Team 

[Names, photos and contact details removed for publication] 

 


